Agenda Item: 5
Primary Care
Delegated
Commissioning
Committee
Extraordinary Meeting
26th July 2018



Subject:	Newmarket Road Surgery/Bacon Road Medical Centre/Castle partnership – Amendment to Practice boundary
Presented By:	Carl Gosling, Primary Care Commissioning Manager
Submitted To:	Primary Care Delegated Commissioning Committee Meeting 26 th July 2018
Purpose of Paper:	Discussion and Approval of proposed boundary change if appropriate

Summary:

Please see the attached papers from NHS E (EAST) Area Team.

Appendix 5.1 Newmarket Road Surgery

Appendix 5.2 Bacon Road Medical Centre

Appendix 5.3 Castle Partnership – Mile End Road Surgery

to reduce their practice boundaries.

Please note that the areas to be removed from the above Practices patient boundaries are within the South Norfolk CCG boundary and therefore outside of the NHS Norwich CCG boundary and also includes the removal of Cavell Court Care Home located in Cringleford, which is a South Norfolk CCG Care Home.

If it was agreed to amend the Practice boundaries as requested the removed areas would be covered by the Humbleyard Surgery – Cringleford (South Norfolk CCG practice).

The Humbleyard Surgery have also indicated that they will be submitting a formal application to NHS E (EAST) to reduce their practice boundary to align with the South Norfolk CCG Boundary. Once the application has been received by the NHS E Area Team it will be put out to consultation with neighbouring Practices and Clinical Commissioning Groups, including Norwich CCG.

Recommendation:

The Primary Care Commissioning Committee is asked to consider and approve the proposed boundary changes if appropriate.